
Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   England 

Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who has attended our fantastic Christmas performances so far.  A huge well done to all of the 

children for their wonderful performances and thank you to staff for all of their hard work in preparing the children.  We 

hope you will be able to join us in St. Andrew’s Church at 5.00 p.m. next Wednesday, 19th December, for the Year 3, 4 and 

5 Christmas performance of “Bells Ring Out.” 

We had an excellent day on Monday taking a choir carol singing; we travelled by train from Heckington to Nottingham and 

we then performed carols to the general public at Nottingham, Grantham and Sleaford station.  The children had a lovely 

day and sang beautifully and were excellent representatives of the school; we managed to raise a grand total of £208.57 

for school funds!   

Finally, we do hope that you will join us tomorrow after school for our Christmas Fayre.  Thank you to our PTFA who have 

been working very hard to get everything organised.     

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

 

The Attendance Award for this week goes to Oak and Rowan 

Class! Well Done! 

Dates for your Diary 

 

13th Dec—Reception/Year 6 Nativity (2:00pm) 

14th Dec– Christmas Jumper Day (with uniform) 

14th Dec—Christmas Fayre 

19th Dec—Years 3-5 Christmas Performance at St Andrews 

Church (5:00pm) 

20th Dec- Collective Worship (9:00am) 

7th Jan– First Day of Term 

 

Community Orchestra 

Community Orchestra will be starting again on the 10th January 2019 and will run on a Thursday after school each week 

from 3.30pm-4:15pm. 

Bookings can be made via https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

 The Christmas Fayre is 

tomorrow, 14th December 

come and join us for some 

festive fun! 

 

Reminder:  Bring money on the day for refreshments. 

13th December 2018 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Tomorrow, Friday 14th, pupils can wear a Christmas 

Jumper with their uniform. 

Choir 

The Choir will be visiting Greenacres next week to 

perform to residents, Christmas headwear is optional. 

Eco Club held their bake sale last Friday and raised £47.00 to 

adopt a Leopard. The whole school were invited to vote for 

which endangered animal they would like to adopt. We are all 

very excited! 

The order deadline for Willoughby Foods for W/C 7th 

Jan is midnight on Tuesday 18th December 2018.idnight 

Tuesday the 18th of December. 


